
Subject: Re: The A7's
Posted by Earl Geddes on Tue, 20 Dec 2005 19:11:57 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I have not used Altec stuff for decades. I have some old drivers and horns for A7's if anyones
interested.  I simply don't believe in using old obsolete stuff.  I like the newer offerings from
companies like B&C.  Extremely good quality at very reasonable prices.  And I prefer composit
plastics to wood. Why go anywhere else? 
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